
 
 

 

  

 

7 May 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 and Year 2 are planning an exciting ‘wow’ visit on Tuesday 18th June to visit Noah’s 

Ark Zoo Farm and take part in our own African Safari. This is part of our new learning 

project of ‘Wild about Africa – What would we see on a savannah safari?’ 

At Noah’s Ark, the children will find out about the natural habitats, diet and other 

information about African animals. We will also be having a tractor ride so we get to 

experience what a jeep safari would be like. 

To cover the cost of the trip, we need a £14.20 (£7.10 for Pupil Premium children) 

voluntary contribution. This covers the cost of the coach as well as the tractor ride. No 

spending money will be required on the day.  

Although the cost of the trip is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place 

unless costs are met.  We therefore ask that your contributions be paid and permission given 

on ParentPay by: Monday 3rd June at the very latest.  
 

On the day, your child will need to have a packed lunch, which the school kitchen can provide 

or you can provide your own if you prefer.  When making your payment for the trip on 

Parentpay you will need to type in the notes box  YES (for a school packed lunch) or NO (you 
will be providing your own).  Please also provide your child with plenty to drink but nothing 

fizzy. 

We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and will return at the end of the school day. Full school 

uniform needs to be worn for the trip, along with sensible shoes as there will be some walking 

involved. 

If you would like to accompany us on our visit, please speak to a member of the office team. 

Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions about this activity, please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us. 

Kind Regards, 

The Key Stage One Team 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498  Fax: 01934 825020 

Email: office@banwellprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


